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Dear parents and students,

We are so excited for the start of the Annunciation Youth Choir
this year! Below is some important information regarding the

choir (grades 2-8):

e Choir practice will be held in CTK church after school
every Tuesday beginning August 19, 2025.

e Practice will begin at 2:45 (after school) and end promptly at 3:45pm. Please
be prompt in picking up your child at the church entrance after practice. Students
who are not picked up at the end of practice will be sent to Y-Care, resulting in a
Y-Care fee!

e The choir will be singing at school Masses as well as several weekend Masses
throughout the year. Typically, these will be at the 11am Mass on the 1st
Sunday of the month. (If there is enough interest, | would love to sing at some
9am Masses as well!) | will send out a list of dates so you can add them to your
calendar. Please let me know if you are unable to attend.

e We will communicate announcements and reminders through the Remind app.
To sign up for our alerts, join our “class” through the Remind app (code:
@angel-sing). If you have trouble, contact Mrs. Creek for assistance.

My goal for the Annunciation Youth Choir is to deepen students’ faith and understanding
of liturgical music, as well as to develop musical and leadership skills. | also want the
students to have fun and realize the value of contributing their talents in service to the
Church! Itis never too early to learn the blessings of stewardship! If you have any
questions, feel free to call or email Mrs. Creek at acreek@evdio.ora.

Please fill out the Google Form linked below if your child will be participating in choir this
year. The form must be completed before your student may stay after school for
practice. Thank you!

Blessings,

Mrs. Anna Creek
Director of Music Ministry
Annunciation Parish

READY TO SIGN UP? Use the link or QR Code to find the Google Form!
Form MUST be submitted before student may stay for choir practicel

https.//forms.qgle/FFEUDP7wvJ9S7FBMA




Homework Club
3rd — 8" Grade

When and Where?

Mondays after school 2:45 - 3:15 pm

Tuesdays after school 2:45 - 3:15 pm

Thursdays after school 2:45 - 3:15 pm

First day of Homework Club will be August 25, 2025 after school
Homework Club is held in the Computer Lab

What is Homework Club?

Homework Club is a place for students to work on homework with the
supervision of teachers on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays.

It will begin on Monday, Aug. 25th. At the end of September, it will be
determined if Homework Club will continue after school based on the need
and attendance.

You MUST have homework or academics to work on when attending
Homework Club. Students who consistently do not have homework to work
on will be recommended to not attend.

Students are responsible for bringing study material to work on until 3:15.
They must bring an AR book to read if they finish all homework before
dismissal.

Only students in grades 3-8 are permitted to attend. Siblings in younger
grades are not allowed to participate and will be picked up at regular
dismissal time.

When students attend a session, parents and students are responsible for
making pre-arranged pick up plans in the parking lot. STUDENTS MUST BE
PICKED UP AT 3:15. Students who are picked up late 3 times, will no longer
be allowed to use Homework Club.

This is not a mandatory or disciplinary system. All who attend are strictly on
a volunteer or referral basis.

Homework Club cannot be used in place of detention.

Due to the program being an extension of the school day, behavior
expectations are the same as during the school day and are expected to be
followed.

If you have any questions, please email amarchino@evdio.org




The below permission slip allows students to use the program throughout the
school year as needed. Please sign the form and return this page to school before
attending.

| have read and understand the above goals and procedures of the Homework
Club at Christ the King. | give my child permission to utilize this program during the
2025-2026 school year.

Student Name: Grade:

Parent Signature:




ENVIRONMENT

TRAINING

All volunteers that work with
children and vulnerable adults must
complete safe enviroment training
and have a valid background check.

To Complete Your
Training :

Visit
https://evansville.cmgconnect.org/

1. Create your account

2. Intiate your background check _ Contact Us
3. Watch the assigned training videos Catholic Center
4. Sign off on the Diocesan policies 812-424-5536
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St. John the Baptist Mother to Mother

Saturday, August 23 starting at 8 AM

1) Seeking new & experienced sellers of Sale is Saturday, August 23

gently used, high quality child & maternity

merchandise. $1 admission—Sale items are cash and check
only!

2) You can get cash and help various charities

by selling: 8 a.m.—10:30 a.m.: Regular Priced Items

= Fall and winter children's clothing
preemie to junior sizes, boys and girls

11 a.m.—Noon: Select items are half off

= Toys, books, DVDs, electronic games Location: St. John the Baptist School Center
= Bedding, furniture, maternity clothing 625 Frame Road, Newburgh IN

Stroller eats, pack and plays and
- = s‘, sars P piay For safety reasons, no strollers/car seats and

HgEe no children under 12 admitted into the sale.

1
. e
o .

3) More details are available on the website Infants in soft carriers only.

For more information, go to:

www.mothertomothersale.org

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?




